BOARD OF EDUCATION SUSSEX-WANTAGE REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

27 Bank Street Sussex, NJ 07461 973-875-3175 FAX: (973) 875-7175

MICHAEL GALL SUPERINTENDENT

E-mail: mgall@swregional.org

Brenda VanWarner Administrative Assistant

September 2023

CHRISTINA M. RIKER
BUSINESS ADMINISTRATOR
E-mail: criker@swregional.org

Nancy Sisto Administrative Assistant

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Pursuant to N.J.S.A. 18A:7C-6.6, school districts must provide parents or guardians with information on any State assessment or commercially developed standardized assessment that will be administered during the school year.

Districts are required to provide the following information to parents or guardians:

- the subject area of the assessment;
- the grade levels covered by the assessment;
- the date or range of potential dates for the administration of the assessment;
- the time allotted for students to take and complete the assessment;
- any accommodations or accessibility options available to students;
- information on how and when students and parents or guardians can access both sample questions and answers from the assessment and students' results; and
- whether the assessment is required locally, or by the state or federal government.

Please <u>click here</u> for the notification of our state assessments for the 2023-24 school year. Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Kaleigh Themelakis
Director of Curriculum

kthemelakis@swregional.org

Kaleigh Themelakis